From: Kathryn Browne [

Sent: 05 August 2019 08:57

To: Planning

Subject: Comment on the Kentish Town car wash redevelopment

Dear council,

Please see below my comment on the Kentish Town car wash redevelopment.

I’'m against it as it does not look like the buildings around it but, whatever happens, the height
should be in-keeping with the height of the buildings next to it, otherwise it will look out-of-
place and spoil the lovely view.

Many thanks,

Kathryn Browne



